
From: Planning Inbox (FODDC) <Planning@fdean.gov.uk>
Sent: 17 Oct 2023 11:32:59
To: FODDCPlanningAdmin.DMS@220ICT.NET
Cc:
Subject: FW: P 1373/23/TCA - regarding confirmation of the extent of pollarding proposed for the tree subject to
planning application number P1373/23/TCA
Attachments: image_50740993.JPG

Planning Support Team (FODDC)

From: Stuart Payne <Stuart.Payne@fdean.gov.uk>
Sent: 17 October 2023 09:18
To: Planning Inbox (FODDC) <Planning@fdean.gov.uk>
Subject: P 1373/23/TCA - Application to Pollard Narrow-leaved Ash tree at Driftwood House, Clanna Road, Alvington, GL15 6BA

Hi

Please can the e-mail correspondence below, regarding confirmation of the extent of pollarding proposed for the tree subject to
planning application number P1373/23/TCA, be uploaded to IDOX/UNIFORM.

Many thanks

Stuart Payne

From: Lucy Davi
Sent: 16 October 2023 17:28
To: Stuart Payne <Stuart.Payne@fdean.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Application to Pollard Narrow-leaved Ash tree at Driftwood House, Clanna Road, Alvington, GL15 6BA

Hi Stuart

I would say the tree is currently 20m plus in height so I think we are looking to take  it back to around 15m. It’s engulfed an old
telegraph pole so I hope taking the height and diameter out will help this issue as well.

Additional images attached for context.

Many thanks

Lucy













On Mon, 16 Oct 2023 at 16:25, Stuart Payne <Stuart.Payne@fdean.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Miss Davies

I am contacting you regarding your recently submitted application to pollard a Narrow-leaved Ash tree at Driftwood House in
Alvington.  The application has been registered as planning application number P1373/23/TCA (Planning Portal Ref: PP-
12533866).  Before I can validate the application, I would be most grateful if you let me know the height at which you intend to
pollard this tree to, as the current description of the proposal on the submitted application form only states that you intend to
pollard it, but does not specify to what height.

I hope you are able to provide the information I have requested in order to progress your application.

Yours sincerely

Stuart Payne

Stuart Payne
Assistant Tree & Countryside Officer

Publica is a company wholly owned by Cotswold District Council, Forest of Dean District Council, West Oxfordshire District Council and Cheltenham Borough Council to deliver local services on their
behalf.

The content of this email and any related emails do not constitute a legally binding agreement and we do not accept service of court proceedings or any other formal notices by email unless specifically
agreed by us in writing.

Recipients should be aware that all e-mails and attachments sent and received by Publica on behalf of West Oxfordshire, Cotswold and/or Forest of Dean District Council may be accessible to others in
the Council for business or litigation purposes, and/or disclosed to a third party under the Freedom of Information or Data Protection Legislation.


